Rich Grogan

Rich Grogan has served as the Executive Director of the Northern Border Regional Commission, a
Federal-State partnership for economic and community development focused on communities in Maine,
New Hampshire, New York, and Vermont, since 2019. Prior to the NBRC, Rich served as the Executive
Director of Community Capital of Vermont, a CDFI and certified SBA Microlender, the State Director of
the New Hampshire Small Business Development Center, and in various roles ranging from trust and
custody on Wall Street to Assistant Professor in a MBA program.

Rich holds a PhD in Organizational Sustainability from Michigan State University, a Master of Public
Administration from the University of North Carolina, and a BS in Business Administration from Wake
Forest University. Rich has spent nearly all of his professional life working with and for small businesses
and communities. He makes his home in the small rural community of Reading, VT, where he lives with
his wife, dog, horses, chickens, and whatever other wildlife wanders through.



